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St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
Church & Rectory: 4924 Bancroft Ave. St. Louis, Missouri 63109 

Phone 314.352.2111  Rectory Fax 314.481.7661 
Meyer Youth Center: 4354 S. Kingshighway, St. Louis, MO 63109  Phone 314.353.8911 

Parish Website: www.magdalen.org 
Archdioceses of St. Louis Website: www.archstl.org 

Staff 
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. John J. Borcic   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 11 
Email: johnborcic@archstl.org 
 
 
 

Deacon: Joseph J. Iovanna  
Phone:   707.1803 cell phone 
 
 
 

Deacon: J. Gerard  Quinn J.C.L. 
Phone:   631.3880 
Email:  gerryquinn75@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Parish Secretary: Fran Voss   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 10 
Email:  smmadmin@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
 

Parish Nurse: Jeannine Wieczorek  
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 19 
Email:  smmnurse@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
 

Music Director: Susan Mayfield   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 18 
Email:  smmmusic@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
 

Maintenance Department: John Baumgartner 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 10 (leave a message) 
 
 
 

Bookkeeper: Terry Signaigo 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext.10 (leave a message) 
 
 
 

Southside Youth Ministry 
Southside Youth Contact: Jess Vinduska 
Phone: 314.752.9633  
Email: 1lifeteen@sbcglobal.net 
Website:  www.ssyouthministry.org   

 
 
 

 

Mass Schedule 
Weekend Masses:     Weekday Mass: 
Saturday: 4:30pm     Monday thru Friday: 8:00am 
Sunday: 8:00am and 10:30am 
 

Sunday Youth Mass:  6:00pm 
 

Daily Rosary: Mon. thru Fri. before the 8:00am Mass 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Every first Friday 
of the month from 8:30am until 12-noon  
 

Holy Hour: Every 1st Saturday of each month at 9:15am 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please contact the Rectory   
 

Weddings:  Couples contemplating Marriage should 
contact the Pastor as soon as they have made a decision 
to marry and at least six months prior to their intended 
date of Marriage so that proper preparations can be made. 
 

Communion to the Sick:  We are happy to bring Holy 
Communion to those who are confined to their homes.  
Please contact the rectory to make arrangements. 
 

Perpetual Help Devotions: Tuesdays following 8:00am 
Mass 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Saturday’s between 
3:30pm and 4:15pm (or by appointment)  

Rectory Office Hours 
8:30am—  7:00pm   Monday through Thursday 
8:30am—  4:00pm   Friday 
9:00am—12:00pm   Saturday 
 

Closed on Sundays and on Holy Days of Obligation   

SCHOOLS SERVING OUR PARISHIONERS 
—for registration and other information please contact… 

Our Lady of Sorrows School 
5831 So. Kingshighway Blvd.  

314.353.1451 
St. Ambrose School 

5130 Wilson Ave.  
314.772.1437 

St. Joan of Arc School 
5821 Pernod Ave.  

314.752.4171 
St. Roch School 
6040 Waterman 
314.721.2595 

South City Deanery PSR 
Deborah Halter 

4170 Delor Ave.   
314.773.3070              

scdpsr4200@sbcglobal.net 
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June 24, 2012 

Envelopes          $        3,004.80 
Loose Offerings         385.69 
______________________________________ 
Total          $       3,390.49 
 
Collections as of 07-01-11          $  232,349.00 
 

Magdalen Specials 
Soup Kitchen         $              3.00  
Vincent De Paul             4.00 
Prolife               5.00 
Tuition Assistance             5.00  
___________________________________________ 
Total          $          17.00 
 

 

Thanks for your gifts to God and our Parish! 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 

On Wednesday of this week we 
celebrate Independence Day.  
Our parish Mass for that day will 
be celebrated at 9am.  Those 

who had the courage to stand up for Independence 
against a tyrannical King risked everything just to 
put their name on a piece of paper, which ultimately 
led to the birth of a new  nation. 
 
The authors of both the Declaration of Independence 
and the Constitution of the United States proclaimed 
a dependence upon a Supreme Being in their effort 
to fashion a land that would have all of the freedoms 
which were suppressed in other countries.  The most 
precious of these freedoms is the freedom to        
worship freely, without any government intrusion. 
 
Unfortunately for all, and especially for Roman 
Catholics, this freedom is currently under attack.  
Americans today must stand up with the same     
courage as our forefathers who were willing to risk 
their lives to insure this freedom for people of all 
faiths, and for all generations. 
 
At 8:30 am on July 4th, prior to our Mass, please join 
me in praying the rosary for the protection of our 
most precious freedom, the freedom to practice our 
faith without government intrusion; and to pray that 
this same freedom may be safeguarded by people in 
every State in our great country. 
 
Let us never forget, and forever seek to protect that 
first amendment to the Constitution, the first of the 
Bill of Rights, which reads: 
 

Congress shall make no law             
respecting an establishment              

of  religion, or prohibiting the free 
exercise thereof; 

 

The most important effort on the part of all is prayer.  
Please join us for both the rosary (8:309am)  and the 
Mass (9am) on July 4th. 
 
God bless, 
Msgr. John Borcic 

On Wednesday, July 4th we 
will celebrate our Nations 
Independence Day. 
 

Please take a moment to 
thank God for life, faith and 
continued freedom.  We are 
so blessed. 
 
 

Our parish Mass for July 4th 
will be celebrated at 9:00am with the praying of the 
Rosary at 8:30am.  Also the rectory business office 
will be closed that day.  

Have a enjoyable and safe Holiday! 

 

Coffee and Donuts 
 
Hosted by the Boy Scouts today, Sunday, July 1, 
2012 in the school hall after the 8:00 and 10:30am 
Masses.  Come and join the Scouts, your friends and 
neighbors for refreshments and conversations.   
 
If you’re new in the parish or just visiting  

we’d love to have you. 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS!! 

Fr. Leo will be back…. 
             but only for a visit...   

 
A FAREWELL RECEPTION  

IN HONOR OF  FR. LEO  
On Sunday, July, 22, 2012, 

 after the 10:30am Mass in the school hall 
 

A special time to offer to Fr. Leo  
our gratitude and our prayers  

on his new assignment  
at Most Sacred Heart in Eureka! 

It seems that when we thank 
you for your generosity and 
continued support of our St. 
Vincent de Paul group we at 
the same time ask for more. 
 
People seeking assistance are 
on the increase and truly there 

are some sad situations that we listen to.  Because of 
you we can always give some help. 
 
Our needs are the same: canned food e.g. peanut    
butter, canned meats: toiletries, e.g. soap, shampoo,  
deodorant, toilet paper and just like everywhere else, 
cash is king.  Gas shut offs from overdue bills from 
last winter, threat of electric shutoffs in the summer 
air condition season, etc. 
 
Once again, many thanks for your generosity, for our 
less fortunate neighbors.  
 
God Bless!  
- SMM St. Vincent de Paul Members 

Stewardship Reflection 
“...your abundance at the present time should supply 
their needs…” - 2 Corinthians 8:14 
 
 

Economic crisis can teach us many valuable steward-
ship lessons.  We are quickly realizing that as         
individuals and as a society we really did not need 
everything that we wanted.  We are also learning to 
count our blessings and to see that we have been 
abundantly blessed by God.  And, hopefully, we are 
becoming more willing to share our gifts with those 
who are truly in need. 

CATHOLIC BOOK SALE 
 

Most people read their books only once, then the 
books just sit on a shelf or in storage.  Now might be 
a good time for your to week your collection of 
Catholic fiction or non-fiction books and Catholic 
DVDs and CDs.  St. Francis of Assisi Catholic 
Church, 4556 Telegraph Road, is currently accept-
ing donations of such items for a Catholic Book 
Sale.  (August 18 and August 19) Please bring your 
donations to the St. Francis of Assisi church rectory 
during office hours any Monday-Friday 8:00am-
8:30pm, Saturday 8:00am—6:00pm and Sunday 
8:30am—1:30pm  If you have any questions please 
call Jean Ameduri at 487-2216.   

St. Joan of Arc Annual  
Flea Market 
5821 Pernod  

 

Preview Friday, July 13th 6pm-9pm 
$3—Entry Fee for Preview Friday 

 

Saturday, July 14th 8am—4pm 
Sunday, July 15yh 12pm-4pm 

Furniture *Toys * Jewelry * Books 
*Household Items and More... 

Congratulations  
to  

Ismael Cuadra  
 

Ismael attends the  
South City Deanery PSR 

and will make his First Communion 
at St. Mary Magdalen Church 

                       today, July 1, 2012  
                        at the 10:30am Mass 

 
                         God Bless you!  
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NOTE FROM FR. LEO... 
 

Msgr. Borcic reminded me that I did not mention 
the Sunflower Club and its members as an organiza-
tion to THANK as I left St. Mary Magdalen for 
Most Sacred Heart Parish in Eureka.  I want the 
members to know that I did not leave you out inten-
tionally…I just mentioned the organizations that I 
had a chance to attend one of their meetings – and, 
unfortunately, I did not get a chance to attend even 
one Sunflower Club meeting during my 11 months 
at SMM.  [That is because your meetings were al-
ways on Mondays, and Mondays were Parish 
School of Religion (PSR) days for me.]  I don’t 
want anyone to feel left out…and I do THANK 
EVERYONE at “Magdalen” for your hospitality 
and prayers.  See you on Sunday, July 22nd at 10:30 
am Mass. 

Greetings from SSYM’s newest face of communica-
tion.  My name is Jess Vinduska, I am the lead      
communicator on our core team of young adults.  It is 
my job to field calls and emails, and establish mutual 
contact with the appropriate core team member in 
charge of SSYM’s activity. 
 

A little bit about me:  I am a 2011 graduate of St. 
Louis University’s School of Nursing.  I am the 
youngest of five children to a farmer and NFP educa-
tor from Lincoln Diocese in Plattsmouth, Nebraska 
(which is just south of Omaha).  Now, you may be 
asking why I am in St. Louis when my family is no 
where near here.  After four years in this beautiful 
city, I moved home after graduation, but through   
divine providence, God led me right back to this 
blessed diocese to better serve Him.  When I’m not at 
South Side, I work full-time as a high-risk OB nurse 
at St. Mary's Health Center.  It has become my       
passion to work in the women’s health field and help 
my patients better understand their bodies. 
 

This past weekend, St. Mary Magdalen hosted iThirst 
for 23 teens.  This was a service retreat that included 
talks about serving, service work (either yard work, 
cleaning the parish house, cleaning up SSYM’s facili-
ties or moving two core members and their new    
family to their new house), and prayer. 
 

This weekend SSYM’s Sunday Life Night topic is 
Religious Liberty. July 8 will be on Evolution vs. 
Creationism.  All teens are welcome to attend our 
youth mass at 6pm, followed with Life Night which 
ends at 9:30pm. 
 

Thank you and may God bless you! 

South Side Youth Ministry 

This week in our Parish… 
 
Monday, July 2, 2012 
Quilters          9:00a           QRm 
Sunflower Club       10:30a    SH 
Yoga            5:30p           SH             
 

Wednesday July 4, 2012 
Rosary          8:30a             CH 
Mass          9:00a             CH 
Rectory Business Office CLOSED for the Holiday 
 

Friday, July 6, 2012 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 8:30a-12p CH 
 
Saturday, July 7, 2012 
First Saturday Holy Hour          9:15a          CH 
Confessions            3:45p     CH 
Mass             4:30p     CH 
 

Sunday, July 8, 2012 
Mass at 8:00am and 10:30am 
Baptism (Msgr. Borcic)        11:30a         CH 
Youth Mass            6:00p     CH 

 Soup Kitchen 
A big thanks to everyone who helped us out with last 
months’ meal.  We served 167 guests.  The date for 
the next meal is Tuesday, July 17.  The volunteers 
making sauce for the July meal have been    contacted 
and should pick up their supplies this Sunday (July 
1st ) from the kitchen counter in the school hall cafe-
teria AND also get a package of meat out of the 
freezer.  Again, our thanks to the sauce preparers, the 
brownie bakers, our financial donors and servers who 
helped with last month’s meal.  Your generous gifts 
of time, talent, and treasure are greatly appreciated!  

 

You changed my mourning into dancing; 
O LORD, my God,  

forever will I give you thanks. 
-- Psalm 30:13  
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Coalition for life would like to thank you 
for your continuous donation of $30.00 per month to 
their organization in helping saves lives. Coalition 
for life handles the 40daysforlife campaign for the 
St. Louis area. In helping them they are able to help 
maintain witness 24 hours at Planned Parenthood in 
St. Louis, bring awareness through speakers about 
the right to life, help provide the support needed to 
keep a bus with a sonogram machine from Thrive 
available on different days in front of Planned par-
enthood for mothers/fathers to see their baby (free of 
charge). Through the sonogram they can witness 
firsthand their babies at different development stages 
because of its 3d resolution. 

To the parishioners of St. Mary Magdalen Parish... 
 

Thank you!!! 

From...   
Birthright Counseling St. Louis  
 

On behalf of all of us at Birthright Counseling, St. 
Louis thank you for your faithful support and for 
the baby shower items.  It is a beautiful witness to 
the words of our Lord. May you always enjoy the 
comfort and peace you so kindly extend to others. 

From Respect Life Apostolate… 
Dear Monsignor Borcic, 
 

Thank you and your parishioners for participating in this year’s LifeLine Coalition campaign and for your    
recently received parish donations totaling $200.00.  Through your parish’s generous help, the LifeLine       
Coalition will continue to offer practical assistance to women experiencing unplanned or crisis pregnancies.  
The member agencies of the LifeLine Coalition rely on the financial support of faithful Catholics to aid them 
in providing life affirming service and assistance. 
 
All donations go directly to the care providers for the women and families experiencing crisis pregnancies.  
The agencies, located throughout the archdiocese, offer their assistance in all communities and serve all those 
in need regardless of their race, religion, etc. 
 
Your parishioners' gifts exemplify their faithful commitment to the sanctity and dignity of all human life.  
Their witness is a testimony that “Each of us is willed, each of us is loved , each of us is necessary.” - Pope 
Benedict XVI 
 
Please pray for all of us as we continue to work together to help women choose life.  On behalf of all who will 
benefit from your generosity, again I thank you. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Karen M. Nolkemper 
Director, Respect Life Apostolate 
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Servers 
 

Saturday, July 7, 2012 4:30 PM 
Jay Michaels 
 

Sunday, July 8, 2012 8:00 AM 
Zelle Laury 
 

Sunday, July 8  2012 10:30 AM 
Vincent Laury 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday, July 2, 2012   
  8:00 A.M. Kathleen Bonsack 
   

Tuesday,  July 3, 2012 
  8:00 A.M. Scott Zalatic 
 

Wednesday, July 4, 2012 
   9:00 A.M.  Msgr. Louis F. Meyer 
   

Thursday, July 5, 2012 
   8:00 A.M. Irma Miles Feller 
 

Friday, July 6, 2012 
   8:00 A.M.     Friends & Family of Sisters Catherine  
  Marie Steward, Teresa Lu, Adriane  
  Torrisi & Rose Amoranto 
 

Saturday, July 7,  2012 
   4:30 P.M.     The Ferguson Family 
 

Sunday, July 8, 2012  
   8:00 A.M.     Barbara Schembre 
 

 10:30 A.M.     For the People of the Parish  

Please pray for…  Nancy Bremmbacher, Marge 
Coronado, George Dent, Betty Ellinger, Agnes Grajek, 
Charlie Haines, Jean Hanh, Peter Harvatin, Ruth Has-
sler, Betty Ann Henn, Marie Kellner, Mike Kenny, 
Scott Knubley, Lagerman Family;  Charlie & Doris 
Mather, Mary Mather,  Mary Merli, Sue Micciche, Joe 
& Mary Mohan, Zach Murphy; Robert Niemira Fam-
ily; Jerry Perez, Marge Purk, Ann Reichelt, Rosali 
Sala, Tricia Savens, Joe Schelling, Dorothy Schu-
chardt, Lucille Seper,  Ed & Edith Smiley, Dodie 
Stollhans, Shirley Tabaka, Lois Wissehr; Lois Zitz-
mann  

Lectors 
 

Saturday, July 7, 2012 4:30 PM 
Jim Abkemeier 
 

Sunday, July 8, 2012 8:00AM 
Charlie Dooling 
 

Sunday, July 8, 2012 10:30 AM 
Garth Weihl 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Saturday, July 7, 2012 4:30 PM 
Jim Abkemeier, Pat Grotegeers, Joan Jewell, Mike 
Kenny, Ray Miles, Kristine Onanian 
 

Sunday, July 8, 2012 8:00 AM  
Don & Bunni Auer, Dolores Johnson, Nancy Sewester 
 

Sunday, July 8, 2012 10:30 AM 
Pat & Cathy Maloney, Mary Elkins, Dolores Hitch, 
Marisol Pfaff, Garth Weihl   

Greeters 
Saturday, 4:30 PM  Ron Gianella 
 

Sunday, 8:00 AM    Dolores Johnson 
 

Sunday, 10:30 AM  Doloroso Hughes, Sue Rice,  
                                 Tom Brent 
Ushers 
Saturday, 4:30 PM  Ron Gianella, Don Quante,  
                                  Bill Yashuk, Rich Brutine 
Sunday, 8:00 AM     Bernie Driscoll, Dick Furrer,                
           Bill Hrdlicka 
Sunday, 10:30 AM   Tom Brent, Norm Guittar,  
                                  Jewell Douthit 

Please pray for the repose soul 
of Donald Voss, dear father of 
parishioner Bill (Fran) Voss 
who  died on June 21st. May he 
be with Our Lord in glory. 

Please keep all of Don’s family and friends in your 
prayers along with all of our parishioners mourning 
their loved ones. 
 

Blessed are they that mourn:  
for they shall be comforted—Matthew 5:4 
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